
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: NO EXTENSION OF STATE OF EMERGENCY (There is NO Emergency)
Date: Tuesday, 1 March 2022 9:44:02 AM

Dear Ms Corrine McMillan (Mbr for Mansfield)

There is absolutely NO REASON to extend the SOE. 

I forbid this to be passed.

Sincerely

Trish MacGinley
Resident of Qld
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